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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been so wonderful to have all our children back in 
school this week. It was magical to witness two year 
three girls give each other a hug on Monday morning 
when they saw each other for the first time. To hear busy 
classrooms and children playing outside has been music 
to my ears. The children have been amazingly resilient 
and have slipped back into the routines of school 
smoothly. We have been getting the children outside as 
much as we can this week but the weather has not 
always been kind to us. We have been blown away by 
the quality of the learning on display from all our children 
this week- they really are super stars! We have ended 
the week celebrating World Maths day with a day 
promoting maths in the real life context of shopping. The 
children had great fun running their own shops whilst 
consolidating their knowledge and understanding of 
mathematical concepts.  
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Emma Hardy–Smith  
emma.hardysmith@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk 
Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS  
 

COMIC RELIEF /RED NOSE DAY 

More than ever this year, we all need a bit of comic relief. Red Nose Day is next Friday 19th March. As you 
have all been superheroes this year, our theme is to dress as a superhero, wear something red or spruce up 
your school uniform with a superhero accessory. We aim to keep it low-key this year but activities will happen 
throughout the day in bubbles. If you would like to donate you can do this easily through a donations page 
on ParentPay – you do not need an active account in order to access this. This link will take you directly to 
the page and will also give you the opportunity to donate with Gift Aid if you wish. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2660 
 

LITTLE FARM SHUTTLE BUS 

 
Did you know that Little Farm run a shuttlebus from West Wick to Hewish 
every morning at 8.30am? Little farm are now offering the service back to 
West Wick after school in the afternoon. If you would like to make use of this 
service for your child or for more information please contact Kym at Little 
farm: 
Email: littlefarm@live.co.uk 
Tel: 01934 830458 
Mobile: 07543 769315 
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POSITIVE CASE  

 
Sadly, a member of our nursery staff team tested positive for Covid during our staff twice weekly lateral flow 
testing regime. All close contacts were notified swiftly and the unaffected staff and children will attend nursery 
as usual next week. The introduction of testing now enables asymptomatic staff members to be identified 
which helps to minimise the spread of Coronavirus in our school community. We do our best to communicate 
any important information as soon as we can so please ensure that all contact details are up to date with the 
admin team.  
If your child or anyone in your household develops any symptoms or books a Covid test, please inform school 
immediately and sef isolate everyone in your household.  
 
 
 

PAULA RADCLIFFFE CENTRE REOPENING 

 
The Paula Radcliffe Centre (PRC) is a gym and fitness facility 
open to the public based at Priory Community School PSCA 
(and is part of our TPLT family of schools). They are very excited 
to announce their reopening (hopefully!) on 12th April. Take a 
look at their website for opening times, facilities and membership 
details. The friendly staff will be happy to help with any queries: 
http://theprc.org.uk/ 
 
                                              
 
 
 
 
 

 

LITTLE LEARNERS NURSERY SPECIAL OFFER 

 
 

Are you looking for a nursery space for your little 
one? Please recommend our wonderful nursery 
to your friends and family. There is a fantastic 
Easter offer available.  
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